


Sr. Marilyn says the prospects for Samuel look bright. Chances are he will be allowed to stay in 
the United States. Let’s take a look at how he’s getting his life together.

Samuel is legally allowed to work, so he got a job with Catholic 
Charities at one of its thrift stores in Chicago. He’s a night manager and
runs the business from 3:00 pm until midnight five days a week. He had
started college in his native country as a business major. Now he wants to
finish college and get a degree in business management. Through ICDI he
got a bus pass. Then he bought his own bus pass. Just recently he bought a
used car and car insurance! Now he’s looking for his own apartment. 

Sr. Marilyn could not be prouder and happier for Samuel. She cites 
another passage from the Bible, this time Leviticus, “The foreigner 
residing among you must be treated as your native-born. Love them as
yourself…” Weren’t we all immigrants once, she asks? How were our 
families welcomed? Who helped them? Are we not called on to treat 
new arrivals to our country charitably and humanely? 

Sr. Marilyn says the detainees she works with inspire her. “I’m in awe of people who have the 
tenacity, will power, and strength of character to get themselves out of a bad situation by coming to 
the United States. They have gone to great lengths to get here. Then they send money to help those 
back home or bring other family here.” Sound familiar? How many of our families did that, she asks? 

Please support our Annual Appeal so that CNDs like Sr. Marilyn can continue helping people
like Samuel. Your gift of $50, $100 or more will allow us to subsidize those Sisters who receive no
salary or only a small stipend, but give so much. 

Lending a helping hand to those who come here under harsh circumstances – it’s the least we can
do for those whom many consider the least among us.  

With gratitude,

Sr. Patricia McCarthy, CND
Provincial Leader

P.S. This is our first Annual Appeal. It will replace our Spring and Summer Appeals. Your 
continued generosity will help our Sisters in active ministry like Sr. Marilyn and our retired 
and infirm Sisters as well. Thank you!

* Samuel’s name has been changed to conceal his identity while his case proceeds through immigration court.
** The Interfaith Committee for Detained Immigrants is comprised of people from 16 different faith groups. 
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